
 
 
 

Fortis Green Safer Neighbourhood Team at Fortismere School Summer Fair. 
 
The Fortis Green Safer Neighbourhood Team had the pleasure of attending the Fortismere School 
Summer Fair on Sunday, 6th July 2025. Organised by the fantastic PTA, the event brought together 
over 500 local families for a fun-filled afternoon. 
 
It was great to see so many members of the community out enjoying the day, and our officers were 
delighted to engage with attendees. We took the opportunity to introduce the new Met Engage 
platform, an exciting initiative that allows residents to connect directly with us, share concerns, and 
stay informed on local policing updates. 
 
We’re committed to building stronger relationships with our community, and events like this are the 
perfect way to meet face-to-face with those we serve. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came by to chat with us – your support is invaluable! 

 

 
 

 


